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Occupational and Professional Licensing Administration 
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY 

 
 
 
December 4, 2020 
 
Professional Ethics Executive Committee 
c/o Toni Lee-Andrews, Director 
American Institute of Certified Public Accountants 
1211 Avenue of the Americas 
New York, NY 10036-8775 
 
Via e-mail: Ethics-ExposureDraft@aicpa-cima.com 
 
Re: Proposed Interpretation – Staff Augmentation Arrangements 
 
Dear Members and Staff of the AICPA Professional Ethics Executive Committee 
(PEEC): 
 
The District of Columbia Board of Accountancy appreciates the opportunity to comment 
on the above-referenced Exposure Draft, Proposed Interpretation – Staff 
Augmentation Arrangements (the ED). We have reviewed the proposed amendments and 
the comments submitted by NASBA. The Board is in support of the comments submitted 
by NASBA. 
 
The Board commends the PEEC for the substantial work that has been done so far and 
appreciates the opportunity to comment on this exposure draft. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Robert Todero, Chair 
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY 
Board Members: Angela Avant, Antonia Smiley, Joseph Drew 
 
 
 


